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school division
“l am the Life” - John:6

“Education is the most powerful weapon that can be used to change the
world.” -Nelson Mandela

Phone: 403 359 3835. Website:https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
Taber Christian High School News and Notes: Nov. 17/23

Monday, Nov 27

Tuesday, Nov 28

Wednesday, Nov 29 - JV Boys BB Host Immanuel 6pm, SV Boys BB Host Immanuel @ 7:30pm
Thursday, Nov 30 - AGM Meeting @ TCHS 5:30 dinner (Please RSVP!!)

Friday, Dec 01 - SV Boys Basketball Tournament in Stirling (Friday and Saturday)

Important Upcoming Dates:
November 30/23 - Taber Society for Christian Education AGM - 5:30pm @ TCHS

December 22/23 - Non Instructional Day - No School
December 26-Jan 6/24 - Christmas Holidays
January 18-29 - Semester 1 Exams

Reminders!!
- The office phone number for the High School is 403-359-3835. Please let the office know if your
son or daughter will be absent; arriving late or leaving early from school.
- Our school website is www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca. Check regularly for calendar dates, athletic
calendar, TCHS newsletters
and much more.

Lion’s Hoodies - For Sale

We currently have Lion’s Hoodies
for sale in the office for $50. Sizes
range from small to X large. Let us
Know if you would like one.

Payments can be made by cash or
check to TCHS

Thanks to everyone who made it out to parent/teacher conferences this past week at TCHS. If
you were unable to attend and would still like to connect with a teacher, please contact the office
or email the teacher directly. Thank you!


https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
http://www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca

Did you know...Horizon School Division offers Career Services to all students?

We would like to encourage Grade 10-12 students to utilize this support by scheduling a 1-on-1 meeting with
Sharla Kane, CCDP, Career Practitioner. Sharla comes to Taber Christian High School regularly to meet with
students who would like to talk about their career pathways.

Sharla has worked in career development and support at the post-secondary level for 15 years, and is excited to
meet with and work with any students who would like to discuss their credits, post-secondary education options
such as university, college, & trades and technology and the many career possibilities available; employment
opportunities, resumes and interview preparation, gap years and study abroad, and any other career-related
topics or questions students may have.

To schedule an appointment, please see Mrs. Hoekstra, or drop by to see Sharla in the common area when she is
at the school.

A Enchanted Forest Formal A

The winter formal is set for Friday Dec 8, 2023 at 6:30pm-9:30pm

We are asking for parent volunteers to run the snack and hot chocolate and coffee bar,
if there are enough volunteers we can schedule shifts.
We are also looking for Christmas trees to borrow for the evening, preferably with
white lights. Help is needed to decorate and set up the day before and this can be
counted as volunteer hours for students. )f you can help, please contact the school.

Supper is not included but snacks will be provided
WNote: This event is gpen to Grade 8 - /2 students from Jaber Christian Sehools

Lion’s Athletics Update:

The Lions have officially wrapped up their volleyball season, having just competed in the 1A
South Zone Championships. Our SV Girls volleyball team played their last game against
Senator Gershaw losing a close match that went to three sets. Our SV Boys team had a strong
tournament, finishing in fourth place in the Zone, and it was great to have so many fans out to
support both of our teams! Congratulations to the Lions on the most successful season our
school has had.

Basketball season is now upon us! Tryouts have started, and practices start next week. Our JV
and SV Boys have their first game at TCHS against Immanuel Christian on Wednesday, Nov. 29
at 6:00 and 7:30. The SV Boys also have their first tournament in Stirling next Friday. We are
looking forward to another strong season. Go Lions Go!

For any practice and game times, please check the athletics page on our website:
tchs.horizon.ab.ca/athletics



